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Mini - P ewsletter of the Austro-American Association of Loston

March 2004

Dear Members and Friends!

Our upcoming 60th Anniversary event is A-AA's highlight and the planning is very well under way.

Please be reminded that the deadline for your personal message in the Commemorative Program is the 30th
of March, as well as for any contributions if you want to be listed. If you have any questions regarding the
placements, please call us.

The Strauss Ball reservations are almost closed with many replies already in, so please let us know immediately
if you are planning to attend. Please be aware of the event change on April 3rd, as noted below.

Looking very much forward to see you at these events!
Traude Acker

NEXT EVENT REMINDERS:

March 20, Saturday, 5:30 pm
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( TRAUSS BALL == Flyerwas sent - please reply by Saturday, March 6, 2004 !!!

April 3, Saturday, 5:00 pm

PLEASE NOTE !
CHANGE OF EVENT AND DATE:

April 3, 2004 SPRING CONCERT
(replacing the Stammtisch on Friday, the 2nd)
This will be a special presentation,

please see the enclosed flyer.

Please reply by March 22, 2004!

May 14, Friday, at 6:00 pm

60th ANNIVERSARY OF THE AUSTRO-AMERICAN ASSOCIATION
Invitation will be forthcoming - please mark the date.

OTHER EVENTS OF INTEREST:

March 23, Tuesday, at 7:30 pm

OPERETTA FOREVER at the Morse School Auditorium, in Cambridge, on Memorial Drive at Magazine Street.
A musical, singing evening with dances performed by Oszvald Marika & Csere Laszlo and others from Budapest.
Please call Jack Achmakjian for tickets at $ 20.00 (at the box office $ 25.00): 781-431-6715.
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